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                                        A Word From The Chairman
To the men and women of Hollywood West,
          As we celebrate the momentous occasion of the 50th anniversary of our lodge, I feel it is appropriate that we each take time to remember all the dedicated Elks from our history who worked to create and maintain our lodge through the years.
          I also want to thank this year’s committee for all the time and effort you gave to make the 50th celebration a success.
                                                                 Fraternally,
                                                                   Paul Houser PER
